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Thornton Rust Institute 

centenary celebrations 

I would like to thank the Institute 

Management Committee for 

arranging and funding the excellent 

meal provided by the Wensleydale 

Pantry last Saturday. It was wonderful 

to see so many people there to 

celebrate the Institute's 100th birthday. 

Sue Duffield 

 

Institute open days 
There are still two opportunities to 

come and look at aspects of village 

life one hundred years ago: 

     Sat 2nd Nov, 10.15 am – 1 pm 

     Mon 4th Nov, 10 am – 12.30 pm 

Rachel Newall 

 

A visit from our MP 

We are thrilled to let you know that 

our MP, Rishi Sunak, is planning to 

visit Thornton Rust on Friday 22nd 

November to view the centenary 

exhibition. He is scheduled to be at 

the Institute mid- to late-morning. If 

you would like to meet Rishi please 

do save the date for now whilst we 

wait for further information from his 

office.                              Sue Duffield 

 

Mission Room 

An Evensong service will be held in 

the Mission Room on Sunday 

24th November at 3 pm. All welcome. 

Jackie Cook 

 

Boundary changes 

A public consultation has been 

launched to help shape new council 

divisions for North Yorkshire 

Council. Have your say at 

https://www.lgbce.org.uk/all-

reviews/north-yorkshire  

Rachel Newall 

Skittles Night 

You are invited to a skittles evening 

on Saturday 16th November, 6.30 pm 

for a 7.00 pm start. Wine and cheese 

will be served. Admission £10 for a 

team of four. You can make up a 

team on the night. Please contact 

Martyn on 662649 or 

martyn@donno.co.uk to book your 

place.                           Martyn Donno 

 

Remembrance service and 
coffee morning 

A short service of remembrance will 

be held in the village Institute on 

Saturday 9th November starting 

shortly before 11 am. Refreshments 

will be served afterwards and a small 

section of the centenary exhibition 

will also be on display.                            

Jackie Cook/Rob Newall 

 

Telephone box makeover 

It’s lovely to see that the village's 

telephone kiosk has recently received 

some tender loving care. This iconic 

phone box was designed in 1935 by 

Sir Giles Gilbert Scott to 

commemorate the Silver Jubilee of 

George V. It is Grade II listed and 

well worth taking a look inside now 

that it has had a makeover.        

Rob Newall 

 

Harvest Festival Service 

Thank you so much to everyone who 

kindly decorated the Mission Room 

and donated fresh produce and 

groceries for this service. The 

amount of groceries for the local 

food bank was tremendous and a 

wonderful £96.65 was raised for the 

farming charity RABI. Your 

generosity is greatly appreciated. 

                   Jackie Cook 

Rainfall for October 

 

October last year:  206 mm; 

October 2022:  180 mm; 

October 2021:  170 mm. 

 

Thank you to Colin Day for 

continuing to provide rainfall 

figures. It’s been a drier than 

average October which is a 

welcome change! 

 

Refuse collection dates 

Grey bin                    Mon. 4 November 

Green bin etc.           Mon. 11 November 

Grey bin                     Mon. 18 November 

Green bin etc. Mon. 25 November 

 

Last green bin collection 

of the year 

Monday 25th November 

 

Date for your diary 

The Institute will be hosting a 

Christmas Coffee Morning on 

Saturday 14th December. Come 

along and enjoy some festive treats. 

Rachel Newall 

 

Future items 

Do get in touch with us if you 

would like something included in a 

future edition of the Bulletin. Our 

contact details are below. 
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